

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

Study Abroad Fair this Thursday

1 message

Announcement-Do Not Reply

Mon, Feb 3, 2014 at 7:44

<announcement@cnu.edu>

AM

To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>

Dear CNU Faculty and Staff,

The Study Abroad Office is hosting the Spring Study Abroad Fair on Thursday, February 6, 11 a.m.-2 p.m. in the DSU Breezeway. We encourage you to drop by and learn more about the opportunities available to our students. Please encourage your students to attend and to start planning now!

We appreciate	your support!
---------------	---------------

Best,

Mandi

Mandi (Work) Pierce
Coordinator for Study Abroad and International Programs
www.cnu.edu/studyabroad
studyabroad@cnu.edu